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you kindly convey tu your Board of Governors at its next meeting 
the invitation of the Convening Committee that the Board make 
provision for representation of the University at the Conference,

(1) By its Chairman or other lay member.
(2) By the President of the University.
(3) By one member of the Faculty.

The Committee would be especially gratified if all these aspects 
of the University organization could be represented.

As early a reply as possible indicating the action 
taken by the Board in this regard, will be appreciated.

Yours cordially,

1 -ex-

President, University of Manitoba.

Kindly address reply to General Secretary, National Con­
ference on Education, 505 Electric Rl'y. Bldg., Winnipeg.
P.S.


